Welcome to Cornerstone Church!
Sunday, June 23, 2013 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us. 
Chiming of the Trinity     
Lighting of the Candles

Word of Welcome!  “God is Good!  All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie
Presentation of the Bible 

Call to Worship                               
Kathy Genus
Praise Songs  “Come, Now is the Time to Worship,” “My Life is in You, Lord”

                                          Director of Music, 
Susan Rovira
Call to Confession
Reverend Cromie
Prayer of Confession
Reverend Cromie
Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness
Reverend Cromie
  Congregational Response “Jesus Calls Us” 
Ritual of Friendship (print your name in Friendship Pad)
Lisa Capurso
Announcements                         
Reverend Cromie
Joys & Concerns
Lisa Capurso
Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer
Kathy Genus
Time for Children and Children’s Offering* 
Reverend Cromie
Time of Greeting 
Lisa Capurso
Hymn #423 “Jesus Shall Reign Where'er the Sun”
Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes
Kathy Genus
Offertory Solo  “In Moments Like These”
Faron Trick            
   Congregational Response “Give Thanks”

Prayer of Dedication
Lisa Capurso
Old Testament Scripture: Psalm 74:14-16
Kathy Genus
New Testament Scripture: Luke 9:18-24
Reverend Cromie
Meditation  “Summer Lovin’ – God in All Seasons”
Reverend Cromie

Hymn #138  “Holy, Holy, Holy”  

Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Cromie
* Children in fourth grade and younger may leave for Summer Children’s Church.

Next Sunday, June 30th, Kathy Genus will preach the sermon “Half Empty or Overflowing?” based on Psalm 42 and Psalm 43.  Communion will be served.  Join us!  All are welcome!
VOLUNTEER NEEDED to chair Jackson Day Committee – we plan to have a table at Jackson Day on September 1st.  This is a wonderful opportunity for community outreach, and to raise funds through the sale of baked goods and drinks.  Please talk to Pastor Courtney if you can help coordinate this important effort! 

Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session
Clerk of Session: Sharron A. Smith
2013: Denise Mudalel, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke, Chuck Calhoun
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson

2015: Barbara Dougherty, David LaCross, Gail Carlson, Wendy Barone

The next Session meeting will be on Wednesday, July 10th, at 7:00 PM at the home of Gail Carlson.
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator), Laurie Wegner
2014 David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros
2015 Jim Ryan, Laura Stone
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Director of Music: Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473
Intern from New Brunswick Seminary: Kathy Genus, 732-585-3290
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Tina Kas, 732-928-1778
Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Courtney Miner
Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $9430 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.
The Summer Praise Team/Choir will begin rehearsing Thursday, June 27th at DeBows Methodist Church at 7:00. This is an informal group for anyone, Middle School through retirement and beyond, who would like to sing on Sunday morning during the summer months.  Contact Susan Rovira, srplus3@comcast.net, for more information.
We are invited to attend the DeBows Vacation Bible School THIS week, June 24-28, 6:15-8:00 PM.  The theme is “Everywhere Fun Fair” – please contact Pastor Betty Gibbons for more information: gibbonsdb@optonline.net.

SAVE THE DATE FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL!  We will hold our annual VBS program this year at Jackson United Methodist Church from August 12-16, 10 AM-12 PM.  The theme is Kingdom Rock!  If you are available to volunteer or if you would like more information, please talk to Kristen DiGirolamo. NEW THIS YEAR – a VBS website! Visit www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/cornerstonejackson to register your child online, and even register as a volunteer!
Christmas in July!!  On July 21 and July 28, the Church Ladies will collect items to fill the shoeboxes for Samaritans purse.  The following donations are needed: small soaps

small toys and stuffed animals, jump ropes, balls, children's hats, Polly Pockets, barrettes and hair bows, and crayons.  Cash and check donations can also be given to Joan Mallison to purchase needed items.  Make checks payable to Cornerstone, and mark with “Samaritan’s Purse.”  Thank you for supporting this mission project!! 
The Adult Tuesday Evening Study will meet on Tuesday evenings through the month of June at the home of Bob Wegner from 6:30-8:00 PM.  The study is co-taught by Kathy Genus and Pastor Courtney, and the next meeting will be on Tuesday 6/25 to continue a study of the book:  Shiny Gods: Finding Freedom from Things that Distract Us by Mike Slaughter. The group will take a break from the Book Study for the month of July in order to attend the Beach Bible Study in Ocean Grove (see below).
Beach Bible Study in July led by Reverend David Cotton!  Meets Tuesdays in July – July 2, 9, 16, 23, and 30, from 7-8 PM at Ocean Grove Beach, just south of the Fishing Pier & Beach Office.  This is a fun, fast-paced Bible study about the truths and treasures of the Bible for people of all levels of Biblical knowledge.  The theme for this summer is “THAT’S NOT IN THE BIBLE? - REALLY?”  You may be surprised at some of the sayings that are commonly thought to be in the Bible. Guess what? They’re not!!!

But wait! This is a positive study, because for every saying, what really IS in the Bible is always better than what isn’t there.  Bring your Bibles, bring your beach chairs, and bring a friend. Beach Bible Study is a great, non-threatening way to invite someone who may not be comfortable coming to church, but who may be interested in hearing the Good News or learning more about the Bible.  Please talk to Bob Wegner for more information.
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, June 30th:

· Set-up: Ann Sarti
· Greeters: Marye Barbagallo & Peggy Miner
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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Luke 9:20








